
It’s been too long…..…from July 4th we will be returning to normality and 

starting to welcome you back to the Larder!!! 

In many ways this will be a new era for us all, and we will need to work together to make it as safe as 

possible for our staff and customers alike so in that respect, we have taken government guidance 

into account and put in place the following steps; 

Seating capacity – This will be greatly reduced so that we can adhere to the distancing guidance, and 

to allow clear space for our staff and take-away customers to move freely and safely within the 

constraints. Weather permitting, we will once again also be able to offer tables of 2 outside subject 

to availability. 

Availability – with capacity in mind, we would advise you to book in advance by phone or through 

Facebook and messenger and we will either confirm or offer alternatives if we cannot accommodate 

you. We will only be able to take walk-in diners if we are confident it has no impact on the safety of 

others, so we do not want to offend anyone by having to turn them away. 

Table sizes – We will be commencing with groups of no bigger than 4, until further notice. We would 

ask that these groups be from single families, known groups or support bubbles. 

Customer information – we will be asking for some basic information from customers, that can be 

easily completed whilst we prepare your orders. Names, time and date of visit, and contact details 

will be logged and securely stored away from the premises and retained until further notice. 

Payment – As the till area needs to be kept clear, card payments will be taken remotely and 

contactless at the table, or cash payments redeemed by us and change returned to the table. 

To add to these precautions, we are confident that the Larder team will still be able to make your 

visit as pleasant as usual, whilst staying safe. We will be operating a small team in all areas so that 

we keep our distance from each other, and customers as best possible.  

The whole premises has been deep cleaned during closure, and all equipment, surfaces and touch 

points will continue to be frequently sanitized, and contact in all areas minimised for your safety.  

We would also request that anyone showing symptoms of illness DOES NOT try to either book or 

enter the premises, for the safety of other customers and our staff. We retain the right to be able 

to either respectfully refuse entry to or remove anyone that we view as showing symptoms of 

sickness. 

Looking forward to seeing you all again, The Larder Team. 


